
FAQS 
We understand that you may have questions about the closure of our YMCA facilities: 

When will the Y open again? 

We have planned a 2-week closure at this time. The Y will reassess the situation and will 
update members no later than Sunday, March 29 regarding the status of facilities and 
programming from that point forward. 
 

Have any Hamilton Area YMCA members or staff tested 
positive for COVID-19? 

No. At this time, we are not aware of any members or staff at our facilities who have 
tested positive for COVID-19. 
 

What is the Y doing during this two-week closure? 

The Y will be doing a deep sanitizing clean during the 2-week closure. We will also be 
bringing some of our offerings to members virtually through social media. When you can’t 
come to the Y, we will do our best to bring the Y to you! Follow the YMCA on Facebook and 
stay connected to your community. 

I was in the Y recently, should I be concerned? 

We all need to be aware of the potential spread of the virus and monitor ourselves and 
loved ones for COVID-19 symptoms of fever, cough, and shortness of breath. If you or a 
loved one develop these symptoms please stay home and speak to your healthcare 
provider. For more information go to the CDC information page on COVID-19 to learn What 
You Need To Know and What To Do If You Are Sick. 
 

I have general questions about COVID-19 

Call the NJ COVID-19 & Poison Center Public Hotline at 1-800-222-1222 or 1-800-962-
1253 if using an out-of-state phone line. Trained professionals are standing by to answer 
your call 24/7 or visit nj.gov/health. NOTE: Hotline is not to locate testing, to get test 
results, or for medical advice. 
 


